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Graduation Week

Week starting 30th May 2021 
The theme of the Week

Sunday 30th  May: Principal Clinic

Monday 31st May: Primary Q and A 

Tuesday 1st of June Arabic Dep Q and A

Message from Director of Learning - KS4

Dear Parents,

In this edition of the newsletter, I would like to give
you more information on our latest initiative in
secondary school; Project Based Learning (PBL). We
briefly introduced PBL to secondary students at the
end of Term 1 and the outcome was brilliant. Most
students said that they wanted more such
opportunities. So, voila! We are bringing it back in a
more structured manner and with a greater focus on
student wellbeing, personalising the learning, hearing
our students’ voice and preparing them for the future
by upskilling them through the use of multimedia and
technology. 

Why PBL?

Because Project Based Learning works. It engages
students in learning that is deep and long-lasting. PBL
can be transformative for students – especially those
who lack motivation or cannot express themselves.
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  As noted by the World Economic Forum, more than 50% employees will require
‘reskilling’ in the next 3 years to meet 21st century expectations. Universities and
employers now consider problem solving and analytical skills to be highly desirable.
Students can learn and apply these useful skills through PBL along with the integration
of technology.

Project Based Learning has a number of different complex definitions but in simple
terms, students find solutions to real world problems through research, evidence
gathering and then present their conclusion/recommendation through a multimedia
approach. With students spending extended periods of time away from school, some of
them may feel overwhelmed by the amount of information that they have received in
regular lessons as we try to deliver the content required to prepare them for exams. PBL
gives students the opportunity to work at their own pace and research about areas of
learning that interests them while working around the framework given by the teacher.
This also gives them plenty of opportunities to work, discuss and debate with their peers
promoting collaboration within the lesson. 

At the end of 5 weeks of PBL, students will present their innovative ideas and solutions
using various platforms and reflect on the process of learning. Through PBL, every
student feels heard and has the opportunity to share their findings in the way that best
suits their needs. If your child is in Grade 8 or 9, they will find all the skills that they have
acquired during this period very useful and will be able to apply it in the future at IGCSE
and A level. They will complete an extended individual project and receive a qualification
for their project from the exam board (Yes, an extra qualification!). These qualifications
will give your child an advantage over other students as Universities all over the world
are looking for students who have the ability to confront a problem, think it through and
decisively apply solutions. 

I urge you as parents to support this initiative. Encourage your child to talk about their
findings every day and show interest in their work to boost their confidence and
motivate them further. Give them the opportunity to dazzle you with the knowledge
that they have acquired! We welcome your feedback as always and would love to know
about your child’s experience with PBL. Do write to the secondary team and share
pictures of your child’s learning journey. 

Thanks and Regards,

Rhea Lawrence
Director of Learning – KS4

 



 

Useful contacts at WSR
If you have any concerns about attendance, punctuality or your child’s welfare,please contact your child’s Tutor
or Pastoral Leader in the first instance. If you are unable to get a satisfactory response by  following the agreed
procedures, then please do not hesitate to contact reception on 07 203 5999 to arrange a meeting
with a member of the Senior Leadership Team or Head of Section









Good Afternoon Parents,

Please find the link to our weekly Primary Newsletter. Here, you can access the weekly

Fridge Facts, read important letters, review the curriculum documents and plan ahead for

future calendar events https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-term3-

week7/home

We truly appreciate your understanding and support for the school during these challenging

times and please be assured that WSR will continue to follow the best health and safety

practices as guided by our national authorities to ensure the wellbeing of our students and

school community.

Many thanks,

Primary News

https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/primary-newsletter-term3-week7/home


Dear Parents,

Please click on the links below to access the secondary
weekly newsletters for Key stage 3, 4 and 5.

Secondary News

KS3 - https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/23rd-may-27th-may-2021/home
KS4 -  https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks4-newsletter/home
KS5 - https://sites.google.com/gemswsr.net/ks5-newsletter-ay20-21/home
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Principal Clinic on 23rd May:

 https://gemseducation.zoom.us/rec/share/708NrIX5p3r8-
6TDIsT1JmUFBgD6hafDmECIw4pd7b08d7TllgnUpF0iwHquVk

WP.5qdFOa1NqRfy_fF0
 

Secondary Examination Clinic on 27th May:
 

https://gemseducation.zoom.us/rec/share/Ub3Ci95SU3zXu9f
4H9PugLmcTOXvPxwJmIHbR8Htdq8YAqgQP_OxBlfAWMF0-

7QE.m9f-b0wqmMWlVwyV
 
 
 
 

Parents Clinics and
Workshops

W S R  I N  A  W E E K
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Save on your school’s fees today!  
GEMS Ambassador Programme

 
Dear Parent, 
 
The GEMS Ambassador Programme has been running successfully for more than a decade
since its launch in 2008. In the past two years alone, the programme has helped parents earn
back more than AED 650,000.
 

The programme is open to any GEMS Education parent and the process is straightforward:
simply introduce a new family or friend to any participating GEMS school and earn back a
minimum of 4% and up to 100% of your child’s annual tuition
fee in the form of GEMS Points. These Points can then be used to pay school fees
(https://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/why-gems/ambassador-programme/)
 

We very much look forward
to welcoming you as a member of the GEMS Ambassador Programme and thank you for
you participation.
 

Kind Regards
 

Admission Team
GEMS Education















For School Bus Services – BBT Company 
Parents who want to register bus service for the

students, please visit the BBT counter. 

Timing - Sunday

to Thursday 08:00 AM to 03:00 PM

    Saturday 08:00 AM to 01:00 PM.

 Transport In charge- Mr. Yusaf Rasheed.

E Mail   -   sde-wsr@bbt.ae
Contact -  Tel: 07-2035999 Ext: 204

    

 Thank You.

Offer only for GEMS Parents!
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Dear all,

If you have not done so already, please ensure you have downloaded the
GEMS Rewards App and completed the registration process. The App is
available on IOS and Android App stores.
http://www.gemsrewards.com/ 

There are plenty of offers and savings

with our School website
 Keep up to date 

• Check out what’s been happening at school in our Event Logger Page:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-logger/
• What events are happening this Term – check out our Events Calendar:
http://www.gemswestminsterschool-rak.com/for-parents/events-calendar/ 

School Term Dates :


